
Hi All 

I've recently been informed,  that Keith Archdale passed away on 15th April. 

Keith had been a keen and well respected table tennis player in the Sheffield league for many years 

and will be sadly missed by his family and I'm sure the many who new him well.  

The funeral will be at Hutcliffe wood Crematorium on 7th May at 12.30pm anyone wishing to attend. 

 Ian Folger 

STTL Chairman 


